
WARNING REGARDING FRAUDULENT JOB POSTINGS IN INDIA 
 
 
Please Note!  
 
Please be advised that Cadila Healthcare Limited or the Zydus Group  never sends job 
offers or letters through free internet email services like  Gmail, Rediffmail, Yahoo, 
Yahoomail, Hotmail etc. It is also against our  corporate policy to seek any deposits or 
advances of any kind against any  guarantees for job offers in the group. Such offers 
and guarantees are fraudulent and the company is in no way responsible or entitled to 
honour  such commitments. We request you to kindly report any such incident or  
experience immediately to the Corporate Vigilance Cell at 
Vigilance.office@zydusmail.com  
 


